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Dear Members,

As summer winds down and 
fall approaches, we’re excited 
to bring you a lineup of 
fantastic events and activities. 
Here’s what’s happening at 
the club this September:
Western Construction 
Scramble - September 14th.
Get ready for a day of 
friendly competition and fun 
at our Western Construction 
Scramble! Whether you’re 
a seasoned golfer or just 
looking to enjoy a round with 
friends, this event promises a 
great time. We’ll have some 
exciting prizes for the top 
teams. Grab your clubs and 
get ready for a fantastic day 
on the course!

HarvestFest is September 28 and 
29th, come out and have some fun.
This is our annual ladies 
tournament. Enjoy a weekend of 
competitive play with plenty of 
opportunities to showcase your 
skills and have a great time. Make 
sure to sign up by September 23 to 
be part of this special tournament. 
We can’t wait to see you and your 
partner on the course!

As the weather cools and the leaves 
begin to change, it’s the perfect time 
to hit the links. Take advantage of 
the crisp air and stunning scenery 
to enjoy a round or two. Remember, 
fall is a great time to work on your 
game and enjoy the quieter course 
conditions.

LEADER BOARD
C O N N E C T I N G  M E M B E R S

We look forward to seeing you at 
these exciting events and hope you 
enjoy all that Red Wolf Golf Club 
has to offer this September. As 
always, if you have any questions or 
need more information, feel free to 
reach out to the clubhouse.
Happy golfing and see you soon!

Best regards,

Keith Kipp Associate PGA Professional,
Head Golf Pro

September is always one of the 
most beautiful months in the LC 
valley. We are already starting to 
see temperatures recede and some 
rain start to fall. The golf course is 
absolutely loving the weather. 

We will be aerifying the greens on 
September 3-4. The golf course will 
be closed to play for those two days. 
We thank you for your patience 
while we take the necessary steps 
to keep the greens healthy and 
smooth. The aerifying process 
allows water to more easily soak 
down to the root zone of the grass 
instead of staying in the top layer 
of the green. The greens will heal 
quickly and be back to normal in 2-3 
weeks. 

We hope you have been enjoying 
the Pool this summer. It will remain 
open until September 15.  Due 
to covid, chlorine shortages, and 
the leak that needed repaired in 
previous years, this is the first 
summer since 2019 that we have 
been open for the entire summer. 
During this coming offseason, we 
plan to do some renovations to the 
bathrooms as well as upgrade some 
of the patio furniture for next year.

We want to remind you that it is 
very important that golf carts stay 
on the cart path when around the 
greens and tees to limit compaction 
and matting down of grass. Please 

remember to fix ball marks 
on the greens and fill divots 
with sand and seed. We love 
getting to see the community 
enjoy our wonderful golf 
course. If you have any 
questions or comments 
don’t hesitate to stop me on 
the course or call me at the 
maintenance facility. 

Thank You,
Tucker Keyes

C O N G R A T U L A T I O N S  T O  O U R  C L U B  C H A M P I O N S

Way to show us all how it’s done. 
Some amazing skills were “well 
played” by our 2024 Red Wolf Golf 
club champions. 

Men’s Champion: Kurt Simmons

Women’s Champion: Helen Henry

If you see these members don’t 
forget to congratulate them!

WOMEN’S CHAMPION: HELEN HENRY



U P C O M I N G  E V E N T S J O I N  Y O U R  F R I E N D S  AT  O U R  R E S TA U R A N T

 

LOUNGE HOURS
Monday Closed

Tuesday - Sunday
Open at 11 am

Note: In the event of special 
parties, functions or large 
groups of members, the cocktail 
lounge hours will be extended to 
accommodate the membership. 
However to comply with the state 
laws, Tuesday thru Saturday may 
not exceed 2 am and Sundays 
may not exceed 12 midnight.

Clubhouse:  758-2546
Pro Shop:  758-7911
Golf Supt.:  758-9354

golfpro@redwolfgolfclub.com 
redwolfgolfclub.com

STAFF
Patty Whaley,

Office Manager

 Rheanda Weaskus,
 Events Coordinator

Tucker Keyes,
Superintendent

Kurt Simmons,
Golf Shop Supervisor

Keith Kipp Jr.,
Associate PGA Professional

  Thomas Fraizer,
Kitchen Manager

R E S TA U R A N T H O U R S
Tuesday-Sunday: Lunch 11 am - 4 pm     |     Wednesday: Dinner 5-8 pm 

Friday-Sunday: Breakfast  8 am - 11 am,  Lunch 11 am - 4 pm   |     Monday Closed 

S E P T E M B E R  E V E N T S
Saturday, September 14th

Western Construction Scramble
A great time with your friends. Prizes too! 

Saturday and Sunday, September 28 and 29th 

HarvestFest - Ladies Tournament
Come out and enjoy some nice fall weather!

Please sign up by September 23rd.

W E L C O M E
Our New Members!

Jacob Munoz and Daniel Church

E V E R Y  D A Y

F R E S H
R O T A T I N G  S P E C I A L S


